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Notice of Possible Quorum

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, V.T.C.A, Local Government Code, notice is hereby given of 

a possible quorum as members of the Seguin City Council will be participating in a groundbreaking 

ceremony on Monday, May 6, 2024 at 9:30 A.M. for the Rudeloff Road Improvement Project Phase 1. 

This outing is not intended to be a meeting at which business will be conducted. This is an informal, 

educational, ceremonial event only. While matters of official city business may be referenced or 

discussed as part of the ceremony, no votes or other actions will be taken. No decisions on public 

matters will be made. Any action based upon the data observed or discussed during this 

groundbreaking ceremony will be made the subject of subsequent, properly posted public meetings. 

This notice is posted to meet the requirements of the Opens Meetings Act, in the event that the number 

of City Council members present at the groundbreaking event make the Act applicable.

CERTIFICATE

I certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum was posted in the outside display 

case at the front of the Municipal Building, 210 E. Gonzales Street of the City of 

Seguin, Texas on the 19th day of April 2024 at 11:30 A.M.

______________________________

Kristin Mueller

City Secretary
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